

## Town of Wallingford, Health Department 45 South Main St. Wallingford CT 06492

Stephen A. Civitelli, RS, MPH Director of Health Phone: 203-294-2065 Fax: 203-294-2064 Email: health@wallingfordct.gov

## **MEMORAMDUM**

TO: Board of Health Members

FROM: Stephen A. Civitelli, Director of Health

DATE: April 30, 2020

RE: Notice of Board of Health Meeting

The Wallingford Board of Health meeting that was scheduled is Wednesday, May 6, 2020 at 8:30 a.m., has been canceled due to the COVID-19 Pandemic. A summary of current activities will be distributed to the membership.

